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Newhall Mutual Ditch Co. - David Sceirine

Darrell E. Pursel, President P.0O.Box 239

42 McKenzie Lane Yerington, Nevada 89447
Yerington, Nevada 89447

; Joseph Sceirine

Louis Scatena P.O.Box 1013

1275 Hwy 208 : Yerington, Nevada 89447

Yerington, Nevada 89447

Re: Protested Application 80700

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please take notice, by letter dated May 3, 2013, received in the Office of the State
Engineer on May 8, 2013, the Applicant National Fish and Wildlife Foundation and Protestant
Walker River Irrigation District requested the State Engineer extend the time for all parties to
deliver the Second Evidentiary Exchange materials to Friday, June 7, 2013. The current date for
the Second Evidentiary Exchange is May 17, 2013. It was indicated to the State Engineer that all
parties who submitted materials during the first evidentiary exchange were consulted and none of
them objected to the request. Therefore, please be informed that the request to extend the time
for all parties to deliver the Second Evidentiary Exchange materials to Friday, June 7, 2013, is
hereby granted.

Sincerely,

Susan Joseph-Taylor
Deputy Administrator

SIT/im



